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Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: February 13, 2014 2:02 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of comment regarding EB2013-0416

In regards to EB2013-0416 the proposed rate increase by hydro one as a home owner who has seen
my bills getting higher and higher I feel it is just GREED that fuels hydro one.they propose rate I cries
after rate increase bringing its costumers to the breaking point.I pay twice the amount for delivery
charge than I use in actual power I feel this is wrong.I have done research into hydro rates and we in
Ontario are the highest in Canada and not just by a small margin but by an average of around 35%
higher that the second closest province.WHY!!!!

Sent from my iPad
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